
Happy May Wildcats!
       Can you believe this is our final month in this 2022-2023 school year!  
It is an exciting time as our 8th grade Wildcats are getting ready to transition
to high school while our current 6th and 7th grade students are preparing for a
big new year here at The Glen!  Help us ensure that our Wildcats get to take
part in all of the amazing activities we have panned for them this month by
reviewing our Glen House Rules with your child.  Respect, responsibility, and
safety!

       PM3 and End of Year Testing begins this month.  End of year assessments
will take place within each core curriculum and will be used as another piece
of data for us to plan for your child’s needs.  It is important that students are
here at school each day, on time so that we can ensure they are in the right
mindset to “show what they know”!  
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          We have our 8th Grade Trip planned for 5/23, Grade 8 Dance set for 6/2, our 7th Grade Trip is set for 5/31 and our 6th
Graders are ready for their big day on 5/24.  Keep in mind that all obligations must be paid in full to be eligible to attend our
end of year activities.  Students must meet our behavior criteria for Quarter 4 to attend- this includes ID Badge violations. 
 Each student is well aware of our expectations, let’s work together to ensure that we help them reach their goals!
Let’s have a May filled with flowers, sunshine, and positivity no matter what each day holds-----we’ve got this Wildcats!

Your Sunshine Ready Principal,
Melissa Gurreonero

From the Principal's Desk

Wildcat Afterschool Tutoring: May 2-4
Algebra & Geometry Afterschool Tutoring: May 2
PTO Concessions (after school): May 3, 10, 17, 24, 31
Track Meet @ 4pm: May 1
4th Quarter Interims: May 2
G6 Health Screenings: May 4
SGA Meeting: May 4
G7 ELA PM3 Testing: May 8
G6 ELA PM3 Testing: May 9
G8 ELA PM3 Testing: May 10
Floorball Game @ 4:30pm: May 10 & 11
Baking Club Baked Good Sales (after school): May 10
Popcorn Virtual Sales: May 1-5

Chorus SEAS Field Trip: May 4 @ 9am
Art Club & Garden Club: Meet May 2, 9, 16, 23 & 30
SAC/SAF Meeting: May 23 @ 8:15am 
Band Spring Concert at Coral Springs High: May 24 @ 7pm 
PTO Meeting: May 26 @ 6pm 
NO SCHOOL - May 29 - Memorial Day 
G8 End of Year Field Trip: May 23 (Leaving at 5am sharp!)
G6 End of Year Field Trip: May 24 @ 10am 
Scrabble Club: Meets May 10 & 24 at 4pm 
Cooking/Baking Club: Meets May 10 & 24 at 4pm 

May Dates to Remember 

Happy Mental health Awareness Month



Something to Make 
You Smile

Meet Bryana
Bryana loves art and music.

She enjoys all things Wildcats!
She is looking forward to

attending Coral Springs High
School next year. FGMS is sad
to see her go, but so excited
to see her grow! We will miss

that smile! :) 

CAMPUS BUZZ

5 Great Things
about Middle

Schoolers
They are helpful. 
They have great
personalities.
They are diverse &
interesting. 
You never know
was to expect from
them. 
Everything is funny
to them. 



Wildcats are expected to be responsible, respectful, and safe all day, every day!
Dress code is enforced daily. No hats, hoodies, or head coverings. No shorts, skirts
or dresses that stop above the tips of your fingers when placed at your sides. No
holes in jeans permitted above the knee. No sagging pants. 
Be on time to every class. 
ID badges on and visible all day, every day. 
Campus supervision each day is 8:35a - 4:30p. 

Friendly Reminders

Test Taking Tips

Be sure to get good rest
the night before testing. 
Eat a good breakfast each
day. 
Practice deep breathing to
limit test anxiety. 
Take the stretch or
standing break when you
get it. 
Listen closely to all
directions. 
Read the questions
carefully. Know your power
words: analyze, describe,
illustrate, demonstrate,
determine, etc.) 
Use process of elimination
to narrow down your
answer choices. 
Review your test before
submitting. 

You got
this,

Wildcats!
We believe

in YOU!


